
The Jefferson City Chapter of the Missouri Society of Professional Engineers is seeking 
scholarship applications from high school seniors interested in pursuing a degree in 
engineering.  The scholarship to be awarded for 2024 will be $500, and we expect to offer five
scholarships.

Interested students should submit a scholarship application and copy of high school 
transcripts to Dr. David Heise via e-mail at heised@lincolnu.edu by February 28th. If you 
need more space, you may type your responses in a separate documents. 

Applications will be evaluated based on a holistic assessment of submitted materials. 

Applicant Name: 

Applicant School:

Preferred e-mail address:   

University (or college) to attend Fall 2024: 

Intended major: 

Activities in high school: 

Activities outside high school (if any):
 
 
 
What led you to consider a career in engineering?  What do you want to do with your 
degree?  Provide some background describing your interest and motivation. 



Imagine your life 10 years from now.  What will you be doing?  What would be your 
dream job?  How will you impact the world? 
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